
 
Hi all, 
 
Apologies for being away so much this week. I hope you are all well 

and enjoying the unusual weather! Let’s keep praying for those struggling to 
cope with the cold and the snow. Peace, Alex 

 
 

 Coming Up 
 
Thursday 8.30am – Communion Service 2pm – Community Afternoon (Student life discussion) 
 
 
Media Slot  
 
We are having a break from the media slot this week as we think about community life going forward. 
Thank-you to all those who have suggested links this term so far, and keep a look out for new things to 
engage with.  
 
Student Council Update – Please read! 
 
Nominations are now closed. Due to the small student body next year, it looks like it won’t be possible to 
do student council in the same way. Let’s use this as an exciting opportunity for reflection and change! 
 
I will be coming up with some different options for how we might organise things, in conversation with 
returning students.  
 
On Thursday afternoon, in community time, Neil and tutors will tell us a little more about unfolding plans 
for life at Westminster. This will help with our thinking. The tutors will then leave, giving the student body 
an opportunity to chat together, at which point I will explore different options with you.  
 
If anyone has any concerns or comments, please drop me a message.  
 
Lent Art 
 
Please do keep adding art to the Lent Art Exhibition in the Chapel. It’s looking great so far! We hope that 
this might continue for each season of the liturgical calendar.  
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